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As	a	home	solar	array	owner,	I	believe	I	should	be	paid	a	fair	price	for	the	power	
I	export	to	the	grid.	The	rooftops	of	Australian	houses	provide	a	great	
opportunity	for	distributed	power	generation,	it	makes	sense	to	encourage	
owners	to	install	solar	by	ensuring	a	fair	return	on	investment.	Distributed	
generation	and	storage	is	expanding	and	should	be	supported,	along	with	a	
smart	grid.	Minimum	feed-in	tariff	should	be	at	least	20c	per	kWh.




